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MOUNT	VICTORIA	PUBLIC	SCHOOL	IS	150!	
On	23rdNovember	our	primary	school	will	celebrate	150	years	
of	providing	education	to	our	local	children.	Principal	Gerard	
Elms	 is	busy	organising	a	 great	day	 to	mark	 this	 important	
milestone.	The	day	will	begin	at	1.30	with	a	special	assembly	
where	 moments	 in	 history	 will	 be	 revealed.	 A	 fete	 will	
provide	fun	and	celebrations	until	5.30pm.	Come	along	and	
celebrate	with	our	students	and	teachers.	
	

FUNDRAISING	TRIVIA	NIGHT 
It	 seems	that	people	never	 lose	 interest	 in	Trivia	Nights.	
Over	eighty	 locals	 gathered	 together	at	 the	Victoria	and	
Albert	 recently	 to	 enjoy	 an	 entertaining	 night	 and	 help	
raise	 funds	 for	 next	 year’s	Great	 Train	Weekend.	MVCA	
Secretary	Margaret	Gough	organised	the	evening	and	Quiz	
master	 extraordinaire,	 Andrew	 Clark,	 volunteered	 his	
skills.	Our	businesses	were	very	generous	in	their	support,	
donating	 many	 wonderful	 prizes.	 Everyone	 enjoyed	
themselves	so	much	that	they			have	asked	for	more	trivia	
nights	 in	 2019.	 Thank	 you	 to	 Wayne	 and	 Tania	 for	
providing	the	space	for	this	event.	
	

COMMUNITY	GARDENS	
We	are	 still	 negotiating	with	 BMCC	
regarding	 the	 establishment	 of	 a	
community	garden	in	Rotunda	Park.	
Phil	 Foster	 has	 been	 invited	 to	 a	
meeting	with	council	to	see	how	the	
project	 can	 be	 moved	 along.	

Meanwhile,	 if	 you	 are	 keen	 to	 be	 involved	 please	 let	 Phil	
know	as	we	need	to	demonstrate	to	council	that	there	is	real	
interest.	
Phil	Foster:	0409900860;	jplcnk@bigpond.com	
	

HIGHWAY	PLANTINGS	
Our	new	trees	are	looking	wonderful	after	a	boost	from	the	
spring	 rain.	 Thank	 you	 to	 Blue	Mountains	 City	 Council	 for	
continuing	 the	 trees	 from	Fairy	Dell	Road	 to	Mt	York	Road	
after	a	request	from	community	members	and	MVCA.	

	

	
GREAT	TRAIN	WEEKEND	2019	

The	working	group,	a	committee	of	MVCA,	 is	continuing	to	
meet	 on	 a	 monthly	 basis	 to	 organise	 the	 2019	 GTW.	 The	
theme	will	be	‘Ghosts’	based	on	the	ghosts	of	Mount	Victoria	
in	particular.	Watch	this	space!	
If	you	would	 like	to	contribute	 in	any	way	please	email	 the	
convenor	-		minahow@bigpond.net.au		
	

XMAS	GET	TOGETHER	IN	THE	PARK	
This	 year	we	will	 be	having	our	 annual	 get-together	 in	 the	
park	on	Monday	10th	December	from	4.00	pm.	Come	along	
and	enjoy	a	complimentary	sausage	sizzle,	a	visit	from	Santa	
and	just	some	time	out	relaxing	with	friends.	
We	will	need	to	cancel	if	it	is	wet.	
	

MOUNT	VIC	FLICKS	WINS	SPECIAL	RECOGNITION	
Congratulations	to	Kirsten	and	Adam	for	receiving	the	‘Best	
Regional	 Cinema	 2018’	 award.	 This	 is	 an	 industry	 award	
presented	 at	 the	 annual	 'Australian	 International	 Movie	
Convention'	held	at	the	Gold	Coast	each	year.	We	all	know	
how	lucky	we	are	to	have	this	special	place	with	its	ambience,	
comfortable	seats	and	delicious	snacks,	not	to	mention	the	
great	movies.	 	 it’s	great	to	see	Kirsten	and	Adam	rewarded	
for	their	dedication	and	hard	work.	

	
	

CURRENT	ISSUES	WE	ARE	WORKING	ON	
• Gas	lamps	–	conversion	to	solar-assisted	operation.	
• Patrick	Street	car	park	upgrade.	
• Disabled	access	to	Platform	1	at	the	train	station.	

	
	

PLEASE	JOIN	US	
The	Association	meets	every	third	Monday	of	the	month	
at	7.30,	at	St	Peters	Church	Hall.	Membership	is	$20	
annually.	Please	consider	joining	us	and	for	those	
members	who	haven’t	renewed	we	value	your	ongoing	
support.		
	

Banking	details:	
Mount	Victoria	Community	Association	Inc.	

Society	Cheque	Acct	
BSB:	06	2507	Acct	#:	0090	1069	

	
	


